AH Committee

From: Candi Matthews <mauicandi@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 6:05 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: WE SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

Please allow this to proceed through for our Maui residents and workforce housing!

Mahalo,

Candi Matthews (RB)

Island Sotheby’s International Realty

5095 Napilihau St., Suite 113A

Lahaina, HI 96761

c: 808.268.0557

e: MauiCandi@gmail.com

w: 808MauiRealEstate | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn | Zillow

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING WIRE FRAUD: Never trust wiring instructions sent via email. Cyber criminals often
target real estate transaction email and can send email messages with fake/fraudulent wiring instructions. These
email messages appear to be legitimate and can easily fool an unwary recipient.

Do not be a victim. Be aware of the danger posed by wire fraud schemes. Always confirm wiring instructions in person
or via a telephone call to a trusted and verified phone number. Do not wire money without double-checking that the
wiring instructions are correct.



